
  
 

Date:  June 28, 2023 

To:  Board of Commissioners 

From:  Robin I. Gomez, City Manager 

Subject: DISCUSS PARCEL ON 95 TH ST N 

 

Background 

BOC to review and discuss possible parcel purchase – 4711 95th St N 

 

Discussion: 
 

City obtained two appraisals for referenced parcel to potentially acquire to house part of our Fleet 

for Public Works and Sanitation, our Fleet Mechanic operations, and Sanitation equipment.   

 

 

 Appraisal I  $910,000 

 Appraisal II  $950,000    

 

Property owner received both appraisals.   

 

City awaiting for property owner’s appraisal.  

 

Currently, City leases a small office space and part of a 2 story structure on 94th Ave N for 

$3,000.00/month to house the listed operations and equipment.    

 

 

Data on 4711 95th St N from Pinellas County Property Appraiser: 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 



  

 


